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SUBJECT/RECOMMENDATION:

Award a construction contract to GHD Services, Inc., of Tampa, FL, in the amount of $960,575.83 for the
Marshall Street Digester Demolition (09-0024-UT); approve Engineer of Record (EOR) Supplemental one
Work Order from King Engineering in the amount of $52,192; and authorize the appropriate officials to execute
same. (consent)

SUMMARY:

This project will involve the demolition, removal, and disposal of the existing digester at the Marshall Street
Water Reclamation Facility (WRF). The work includes surveying for asbestos and hazardous waste, preparing
an abatement plan, removing and disposing of hazardous and non-hazardous waste, and demolition/disposal
of the digester.

Two bids were received and GHD Services, Inc., was the lowest responsible bidder in accordance with plans
and specifications. EOR King Engineering evaluated the bids and recommends awarding the contract to GHD
Services, Inc.

November 7, 2013, the City Manager approved an initial work order to EOR King Engineering for design of the
demolition of the digester at the Marshall Street WRF in the amount of $84,978.

Supplemental 1 Work Order is for increased engineering and inspection services during construction for a new
work order value of $137,170.

It is anticipated construction will be completed within 200 calendar days from Notice to Proceed.

The City of Clearwater’s Public Utilities Department is responsible for owning, operating and maintaining the
Marshall Street WRF.

APPROPRIATION CODE AND AMOUNT:

3277327-563800-96664 $960,575.83

3277327-561300-96664 $ 52,192.00

Funds are available in Utility Renewal and Replacement project 96664, WPC Repair & Replacement, to fund
this project.
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